
 

Please join, Ministries of St. Paul the 6th Parish, 

Domestic Violence Committee  

and  

Pillars Community Health 

For  

Silent Witness 
At the Silent Witness 

● Survivors can share their stories 

● Community members can express support. 

●  Everyone can view our Silent Witness Exhibit and learn about local domestic violence 

services. 

● All attendees are welcome to share their story, a song, or a poem about their 
experience during the open forum. We all deserve to have our voices heard and to be 

safe from domestic violence.  
● Note: This event is open to the public. Due to the topic, please if you are having a 

problem listening to the stories and need to leave the room it is ok, we do have 
advocates if you feel you need to talk.  
● Refreshments will be provided. 

 When: September 30th (Doors open at 6 Pm) 

 Where: Menarik Hall, 2400 S. 10th Ave. North Riverside, 60546 

 Price: FREE 

 


